
Weekly Learning Reflections 

Week Beginning: 20.11.24 

 

This week has been a fantastic week the class have been really enthusiastic and have 

worked super hard. They have definitely earnt themselves a lot of planets! In maths we have 

been looking at equivalent fractions and today we began converting from improper 

fractions to mixed numbers. In English, the children have chosen their mythical creature and 

have now started to research information and organsise their notes into suitable 

subheadings 

Thursday marked an exceptionally exciting day as Mr. Johnson was thoroughly impressed 

with the children's ukulele playing. Their talent shone through, and they were invited to 

perform in assembly. Despite the expected nerves, the children delivered a brilliant 

performance, showcasing their musical skills beautifully. 

Today, we put our engineering hats on and tested the strength of our spaghetti truss 

bridges. It was a hands-on experience as we carefully added weight until the bridges 

reached their limits. A special congratulations to Table 2, who demonstrated outstanding 

teamwork skills and now hold the record for the strongest bridge. They managed to 

withstand an impressive 4.5 kg before the bridge gave way. 

Our Star of the Week is Felicity for always being polite, having beautiful manners, and a 

strong work ethic in all lessons.  

Have a fantastic weekend,  

Miss Whyte 

 

 


